
 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/11/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

We are pleased to report no new positive cases this week. Our total number of cases since the onset 

of this pandemic is 44 residents and 36 staff members that have tested positive for the virus. We 

are continuing to test all residents and staff twice per week, residents on Mondays and Thursdays, 

staff on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 

We look forward to opening our doors to you for in person visits with your loved ones, until then 

we welcome you to call and schedule a window visit. 

➢ Window Visits can only be scheduled with the facility receptionist 

 Monday – Friday  8:30am – 5:00pm 

➢ All visitors must check in with the receptionist, sign in, and take temperature 

in the facility lobby before going to the window 

➢ All visitors must wear a mask 

➢ All visits are 30 minutes 

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (702)644-1888. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Julie Liebo 

 

Julie Liebo 

Administrator 
 

 



 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/17/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

We are pleased to report no new positive cases this week. Our total number of cases since the onset 

of this pandemic is 44 residents and 36 staff members that have tested positive for the virus. We 

are continuing to test all residents and staff twice per week, residents on Mondays and Thursdays, 

staff on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 

We look forward to opening our doors to you for in person visits with your loved ones, until then 

we welcome you to schedule a window visit. Please observe the following facility guidelines in an 

effort to keep your loved ones safe, and our facility COVID free. 

 

➢ Window Visits can only be scheduled with the facility receptionist 

 Monday – Friday 8:30am – 5:00pm 

➢ All visitors must check in with the receptionist, sign in, and take temperature 

in the facility lobby before going to the window 

➢ All visitors must wear a mask 

➢ No more than 4 visitors are permitted per visit 

➢ All visits are 30 minutes 

 

In order to prevent crowding we are not currently accepting walk in visits.  If you are not on 

the visitation schedule you will be asked to leave. 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (702)644-1888. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Julie Liebo 

 

Julie Liebo 

Administrator 



 
WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

02/26/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  

We are pleased to report no new positive cases this week. Our total number of cases since the onset 

of this pandemic is 44 residents and 36 staff members that have tested positive for the virus. We 

are continuing to test all residents and staff twice per week, residents on Mondays and Thursdays, 

staff on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in person soon, and will keep you updated on our reopening plans 

as they are made available to us by the State of Nevada.  Until we are able to safely open our doors 

to the public we encourage you to schedule window visits with your loved ones. Please observe 

the following facility guidelines put in place to help keep our facility COVID free. 

 

 

➢ Window Visits can only be scheduled with the facility receptionist 

 Monday – Friday 8:30am – 5:00pm 

➢ All visitors must check in with the receptionist, sign in, and take temperature 

in the facility lobby before going to the window 

➢ All visitors must wear a mask 

➢ No more than 4 visitors are permitted per visit 

➢ All visits are 30 minutes 

 

 

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As 

always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we 

will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at (702)644-1888. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Julie Liebo 

 

Julie Liebo 

Administrator 
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